



Example of referral letter to ENT specialist

Referral to ENT specialist to evaluate NIHL
	To:
	
	Date:
	

	

	Detail of employee to be tested:

	Employee’s surname:
	
	First Names:
	

	ID number:
	
	Employee number:
	

	Permanent address:
	

	Detail of employer:

	Name of employer (as registered with Compensation Commissioner):
	

	Address:
	

	Contact person:
	
	Phone number:
	

	
	
	
	


Dear Colleague
OPINION ON NOISE-INDUCED HEARING LOSS

The above-mentioned patient has been found to have hearing loss probably as a result of excessive exposure to noise in the work place. As the percentage loss of hearing (PLH) is more than 30% above the baseline PLH, the patient requires a medical opinion from an Ear, Nose and Throat Specialist as to the cause of the hearing loss before the case can be submitted to the Compensation Commissioner (in terms of Circular Instruction 171 of the Compensation for Occupational Injuries and Diseases Act).

Copies of the following documents are enclosed:

· Hearing Questionnaire

· Diagnostic audiogram performed by an audiologist

· Baseline audiogram

· Previous screening audiograms

Please can you examine the patient and provide in a report, your opinion as to the cause of the hearing loss (please send your report to the address stated below).

Please send your invoice to the employer (attention the contact person stated above).

Kind Regards

	Signature occupational medicine practitioner 
	
	
	

	Name:
	

	Address
	

	Phone:
	
	Fax:
	

	Cell:
	
	E-mail:
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